
PARAGRAPH for Henry to insert into a letter to David Belin. 
 
Dear David: 
 
***** 
 
I may have forgotten to mention to you that we recently had a member of our staff review 
relevant portions of President Ford’s date books from 1963 and 1964 covering the period of his 
serive on the Warren Commission.  Although they revealed little that was substantive, these date 
books would nevertheless be of interest to researchers.  Understandably, President Ford is 
concerned about making them public because they contain many purely personal entries.  The 
Board appreciates this concern and has suggested to President Ford that copies of relevant entries 
could be made a part of the JFK Collection with appropriate redactions of information not 
relating to the Warren Commission.  I know that President Ford holds you in high regard and 
would appreciate anything that you could undertake to help us in our effort to make the JFK 
Collection as complete as possible.   


